
Walk with Harry Owens, on his Burundian adventure  

Harry Owens is the Islands own octogenarian adventurer! 
He is embarking on the adventure of a lifetime, which will 
change lives for generations to come.  Harry is in Burundi 
on the 20th of February to the 11th of March 2019. 

This exhibition is a mixture of local Manx Art, Burundian 
art,  beekeeping and project information. It is designed for 
the visitor to walk with Harry on his mission, supporting 
him in prayer.   

 

Harry the Island’s bee disease officer is going to train over 
300 female beekeepers, as well as groups of youths in how 
to make beehives & the protective clothing. With this 
training he is empowering the women to change their 
lives, to add nutrition to their diet and additional funds to 
pay for essential items like school and education. 

 

By Harry imparting his gift of 50 years of education and 
practice, the cooperatives will be able to produce their 
own nutritious honey, supplementing the poor diets, sell-
ing any excess.  

More information visit the sites below or contact: 

 lwhitelegg@christian-aid.org or tel: 474275 

Burundi Art & Beekeeping Exhibition  

Peel Cathedral 18th Feb-18th March 2019 


